From: "Bo Kennedy" <bkennedy@ DelucaHoffman.com>

To: <JF@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 5/9/2013 3:34 PM

Subject: Fwd: 2282 Congress Street - # ME5S0006
Jean

Please find the email below from Alison with the Dep stating our status.
Thank you

Bo

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

> From: "Moody, Alison R" <Alison.R.Moody@maine.gov>

> Date: May 9, 2013, 12:29:34 PM EDT

> To: "bkennedy@DelucaHoffman.com™ <bkennedy@DelucaHoffman.com>

> Subject: 2282 Congress Street - # ME5S0006

>

> Good afternoon Bo, as you know the Department has accepted for processing Portland Property
Holding’s LLC’s permit application for Post Construction Discharge of Stormwater within the Long Creek
Watershed. At this time, the project is in the technical review stage. The Department is in receipt of your
April 29th letter addressing a few initial questions the we had upon a close review of the application
material. Once Ben Viola returns from vacation he will review the information you submitted on April
29thand continue his review, if there are any additional questions we will contact you. Once our technical
review process is complete and a review of the draft license has been performed within the Department, it
will then be subject to a formal public comment period of (30) days. If the Department receives any
comments on the draft permit, response to those comments will be drafted.

>

> If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask.

>

> Alison R. Moody

> Industrial Stormwater Inspector

> Maine DEP

> 312 Canco Road

> Portland, ME 04103

> (207) 615-8936



